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	EMBASSY OF INDIA
KUWAIT


PRESS RELEASE
 Subject: Directives of Ministry of Interior Kuwait regarding travel of Expatriates back to their countries without payment of penalty/fine for violation of ‘Residency Rules’.
[bookmark: _GoBack] 	In continuation  Embassy’s earlier Press Releases on the subject of  residency  violators who can leave the country without paying fine/penalty (in eligible cases), this is to remind all eligible Indian nationals in Kuwait to avail of this opportunity as the deadline is approaching fast (22.02.2018).
This is also to remind those applicants who are yet to collect ‘Out Passes (Emergency Certificates)’ from the Embassy, to come and collect the same immediately.
18 February 2018
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